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8th September 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

What has been happening this week. 

The Year 3 boys’ football team has been in action again this week: completing 

the football tournament that they started last week. This week they travelled to 

Hathershaw again to play the remaining 4 fixtures. Overall, the boys came 4th 

place (out of 10 teams) and we were the only school to have an all Year 3 team 

as all of the other teams had Year 4 children on them. Well done boys! Thank 

you to Mr Mistry & Miss Brook for running the training sessions and taking the 

children to the competition. 

This week all the children in Year 5 have been on a trip to the Blue Planet 

Aquarium to support their geography work about ‘why do oceans matter?’ 

Mr Moore & Miss Morris 

 

 

EYFS & KS1 

Attendance 

winners: 

Nursery Full Time 

97% 

KS2 Attendance 

winners: 

3 Blue 

98% 

Our whole 

school 

attendance 

this week is  

93% 
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 Reminder - School starts at 8.45am every day 

Bronze & Silver Dojo Awards 
We had a big group of children receive their bronze and silver dojo awards in our assemblies 

this week. Dojo points are awarded for going above and beyond expectations in the key areas 

of: resilience, respect, participation, persistence and achievement. Here are some photos of the 

awards presented this week – well done everyone!  

 

 

Gold Dojo Award 
In KS2 assembly this week, we gave out 

another Gold Dojo Award, which is given 

to children when they receive 200 ‘dojos’. 

A very big well done to Scarlet in Year 3!    



3  

3rd May 2024 

 

 

 
 

Reception - 

Year 1 - 

Year 2 - 

Year 3 - 

Year 4 - 

Year 5 - 

Year 6- 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

EYFS ATTENDANCE 
Nursery FT – 97% 

Reception Red – 93% 

Reception Blue – 88% 

Reception Green – 93% 

KS1 ATTENDANCE 
1 Red – 94% 

 

1 Blue – 87% 

 

1 Green – 88% 

 

2 Red – 92% 

 
2 Blue - 96% 

 

2 Green – 91% 

LOWER KS2 

ATTENDANCE 
3 Red – 96% 

 

3 Blue – 98% 

 

3 Green – 96% 

 

4 Red – 96% 

 

4 Blue – 97% 

 

4 Green – 90% 

UPPER KS2 

ATTENDANCE 
5 Red – 95% 

 

5 Blue – 96% 

 

5 Green – 97% 

 

6 Red – 93% 

 

6 Blue – 91% 

 

6 Green – 94% 

EYFS 

Nursery – Ayra Ghaffar 

R Red – Abdul Rafey 

R Blue – Ali Bhamjee 

R Green – Dale Walker 

Year 1 

1 Red – Preya Kenway 

1 Blue – Marnie Cox 

1 Green – Maya Shakeel 

Year 2 

2 Red – Tristan Hitchman 

2 Blue – Aubree Plowright 

2 Green – Evan Hamilton 

Year 3 

3 Red – Elizabeth Omobude 

3 Blue – Eva Hesketh 

3 Green – Benjamin Ohenhen 

Year 4 

4 Red – Ava Malone 

4 Blue – Chris Noe 

4 Green – Anne Makunsa 

Year 5 

5 Red – Suzie-Leigh Taylor 

5 Blue – Muhammad Mustafa 

5 Green – Ellie-Mae Jimenez 

Year 6  

6 Red – Sam Bell 

6 Blue – Courtney Jenkinson-Knight 

6 Green – Eli Davies 

 

 

 
This week’s attendance – our target is 96% 

Congratulations to all our learners of the 
week. They have really impressed their 

teachers this week. 
 

School Jotter App 
Please make sure that you have 

downloaded the school jotter app to 

receive all the letters that we send out. 

More information on how to download the 

app can be found here - 

https://www.yewtree.oldham.sch.uk/pare

nts/download-app-for-smartphone 

 

 

Reception Reading – 
change of time 

If parents / carers would like to come 

into school to read with their children in 

Reception on Wednesday, please note 

that the start time has changed slightly 

to a 2.55pm. Please go to your child’s 

classroom door at this time. We look 

forward to seeing you! 
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Gymnastic 
Award  

Well done to Alice in Year 3 

who brought her Level 6 

Gymnastic Certificate into 

school to have it presented 

to her in assembly.    

Meeting for Year 4 parents / carers 
Parents / carers of children in Year 4 are invited into school 

on Thursday 9th May at 2.30pm to find out more about the 

Multiplication Check that the children will be completing. 

The meeting will be in the Key Stage 2 Hall. Please come the 

door by the small car park if you are coming to the meeting. 

Year 1 Trip to Blackpool Zoo 
Soon, all the children in Year 1 will be going on a trip to 

Blackpool Zoo to support their learning in school. The trips 

will take place on the following days –  

1 Blue – Monday 13th May 

1 Red – Tuesday 14th May 

1 Green – Thursday 16th May 

 

Monday 6th May 2024 
A reminder that this day is a Bank 

Holiday so school will be closed. 

Year 5 Trip 
Here are a few more photos from the recent 

Year 5 trips to the Blue Planet Aquarium this 

week. 


